
Come and Try
Woolworths Cricket Blast

at the Warranwood Sharks
Quambee Reserve

Wonga Road, 
North Ringwood

Saturday, October 28th

9am to 10.30am

The Sharks run programs on Wednesday evenings and Sunday 
mornings for boys and girls, as well as a Girls Only session on 
Saturday mornings.  These programs will start in November.

The Come and Try event is a free event, perfect for those who 
want to give it a try before they register.  Participants who have 
already registered at the Sharks can also attend.  Invite family 
and friends – you will have more fun that way.

Please note – the Come and Try is for girls and boys.

At the Come and Try we will answer all questions.  However, if 
you have any questions now, please contact Steve Toohey on 
0413 458 349 or email steve_toohey@hotmail.com

We would like to know that you are coming to the Come and Try.  
This will assist us to make it as enjoyable and informative as 
possible.  To register please email steve_toohey@hotmail.com
and lets us know how many kids will be attending.  Thank you!!!

Girls and Boys
Aged 4-10

Cricket fun
and games

for different
levels


